

Wilford Community Group

Striving to build a safe, vibrant local community for all

email: WilfordCG@hotmail.com

Website: www.thisiswilford.org.uk

Facebook: This is Wilford

Meeting Minutes

Attendees	Sophie Blaken (SB) - Vice Chair Sarah O'Connor (SOC) Secretary Roger Steel (RS) Lindsey Barnes (LB) Pat Huxley (PH)-treasurer
Also Present	Rev Phil Marsh, Andrew Rule, Alice Veldtman , Kirsty Barnes
Where	The Ferry Inn, Main Road, Wilford
When	18 th June 2018
What	Wilford Community Group Meeting

Item	Description	Action
0	Agenda	
0.1	<ol style="list-style-type: none">1. Apologies2. Minutes and actions from previous meeting3. AGM4. Summer event5. Parking update6. Litter feedback7. IPA update8. Crime update9. AOB	
1	Apologies	
1.1	Jeremy Pratt, Pam Duesbury, Robert Dodson, Claire Roughton, Daniel Atherton, Bill, Dianne Rolley,	
2	Minutes and actions from previous meeting	
2.1	Minutes agreed – no further actions	
3	AGM	
3.1	Agreed to have meeting as normal in July, then arrange drinks for August and hold AGM in September.	
4	Summer Event	

Wilford Community Group

Striving to build a safe, vibrant local community for all

email: WilfordCG@hotmail.com

Website: www.thisiswilford.org.uk

Facebook: This is Wilford

Item	Description	Action
4	Phil will sort temporary events notice. Phil will create a list of what is required and ask for volunteers to support. This is taking place 22 nd July. People required to try out the new treasure hunt. Phil will arrange printing and Pam Dewsberry to test it. There will also be a bake off again despite not much uptake last year.	
5	Parking Update	
5.1	Andrew updated re parking, Yellow lines have now been enforced along Ruddington lane. Awaiting funding for the survey. Investigating Sainsburys site for parking for the tram.	
6	Litter Feedback	
6.1	Meeting with school, Pat and Ruth Brown was very positive, pupils, staff and litter pickers all taking part in collecting litter and in winter months the school will do a deep clean when less foliage. Continue to develop positive relationships with the community and school. Roger suggested direct contact number to be available if there are any concerns. Pat to ask if this can be displayed on the notice boards.	
7	IPA Update	
7.1	Funding for a sit on mower has been agreed, this can be stored in the barn.	
8	Crime Update	
8.1	Crime update from PC Pooley - be vigilant and lock your doors as a house was broken into via an open back door.	
9	AOB	
9.1	<p>Invite people to attend WCG meeting on the notice boards, make a larger section about what is discussed to encourage more people to attend.</p> <p>Roger to speak to his mate about the phone box, support offered for Roger to feedback at next meeting so next steps can be organised.</p> <p>Sophie wanted to thank everyone for the quiz night it went really well and everyone's support was appreciated.</p> <p>Roger mentioned about new shops opening soon in Clifton which will be a positive.</p> <p>August drinks to be arranged at Tailor's Arms, Sarah to arrange this and ask if we can have the section near the bar area.</p>	
10	Next WCG Meeting 16th July –19:30 start	